

25 August 2020

Dr Jo Smith Southern Institute of Technology Jo.smith@sit.ac.nz Student – Claire Winzar 2020001513@student.sit.ac.nz

Dear Jo and Claire

## **HUMAN RESEARCH ETHICS APPLICATION**

Breathing and Blood Pressure in Prehypertensive Females

Thank you for your response to the Ethic Committee's request and I am pleased to confirm that the amendments to your application are satisfactory.

Congratulations, you may now proceed with your research project.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

for

Sally Bodkin-Allen Human Research Ethics Committee Chair